
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

July 7, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 27 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, July 13 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Dan Frisbie, Volunteer    
  Servers:  Michael Frisbie, Brodie Mayo 

  Lector:  Karen Coufal 
 Greeters:  Dan Pernicek Family 
  Cantor:  John Gill 
 

  Sunday, July 14| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Brandan Lindau, Jeff Spahr 
  Servers:  Dylan Hochstein, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Ken Reinsch 
  Greeters:  Dave Coufal Family 
  Cantor:  Jenny Policky Family 
  

  Sunday, July 14| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Keith Wintz, Jeremy Sousek 
  Servers:  Matthew Wintz, Ayden Martin 

  Lector:  Michele Kontor 
  Greeters:  Denny Hentzen Family 
  Cantor:   Choir 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   JULY 8 
7:00 AM: NO MASS 

8:10 AM: †Lena Murphy/ Mike Murphy 
 

TUESDAY,  JULY 9 
7:00 AM :  †Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 
8:10 AM: NO MASS 
 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 10 
7:00 AM :   NO MASS 
8:10 AM: †Ken Cast/ Wayne & Betty Miller 
 

THURSDAY, JULY 11 
7:00 AM: Lance Dybdal/ Jon Dybdal Family 
8:10 AM: NO MASS 
 

FRIDAY,   JULY 12 
7:00 AM: †Don & Mary Jo Liska/ Family 
8:10 AM: NO MASS 
 

SATURDAY, JULY 13 
8:00 AM: NO MASS 
5:30 PM: †Don Policky/ Kathy M Policky 
 

SUNDAY,   JULY 14 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM Schoepf Family/ Glen Hochstein’s 
 
 



 

 

14th Sunday of Ordinary Time,  July 7, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. ROBERT TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 7077.00      E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 323.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Kipp Taylor Andersen, son 
of Tanner & Natasha Andersen, who was   
baptized on Sunday, June 30, 2024.   May he      
always shine with the light of Christ. 

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

NEXT SVDP SCHEDULED CHOIR DATE—
Sunday,  July 14th @ 10 a.m. Mass.  Practice 

will begin @ 9 a.m. in music room. 

Dear Parishioners, 

      I hope you had a great celebration of the 4
th
 of Ju-

ly.  We are now officially at the midpoint of the summer, and as 
always, time is flying by.  I also hope that you have had some 
good rest and relaxation this summer or will have an opportunity 
for that before we hit the busyness of the fall with the beginning 
of school.  I will be gone starting July 9

th
 and will return on July 

20th.  Part of that time I will be with some of my priest friends on 
vacation, then I will be with part of our Senior Godteen group 
serving the poor of Denver at Christ in the City. 

      This summer we have been putting together plans for 
the Godteen program this fall.  The annual retreat, monthly eu-
charistic holy hours, and a different curriculum will be a part of 
this year.  We are looking at having an opening barbeque after a 
Saturday Mass in August, where parents and children will be to-
gether with the Godteen couples.  It will be a social opportunity 
where parents and Godteen couples can get to know each other 
better and form a stronger community.  There will be more de-
tails on this soon. 

      For the next couple of weeks while I am out of town 
there will not be a letter from me in the bulletin.  I ask for your 
prayers during this time.  I hope to have restful time with my 
friends, but also a time to quietly reflect, and the compassion to 
work with the poor in Denver.  We will be presenting the results 
of the planning study soon after our Parish and Finance Council 
meeting on July 24th, in which we will receive the final report 
from the Steier Group.  There is a lot going on, and a need for 
prayer!  Thanks, and God Bless you! 

 

Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

JULY 

7  Baptism 

10 Spirit Mtg—6:30  

15  K of C Mtg 

21  Baptism 

28 Baptism 

DWIGHT’S CZECH FESTIVAL DINNER 
St. Vincent de Paul is Hiring!  

Kitchen Manager Position open 

Hours are approximately 10:30 AM - 12:30 PM                          
on School days.  

Position requires the applicant to have a food handlers permit, 
familiarity with state nutrition reporting, and other training as 
required. There is daily cleaning involved with this position.  

Hourly wage is negotiable -experience in food service               
is helpful.  

Please contact Mrs. Denise Ray at the school office                
402-643-9525 or email @ denise-ray@cdolinc.net 

 

What is a Seven Sisters Apostolate? 
The Seven Sisters Apostolate is a way of praying for 
priests in the offering of Holy Hours each day of the 
week. “One Holy Hour/One Priest/Each Week/One 
Heart of Prayer.”  

There are seven women that each commit to a differ-
ent day of the week and will offer one Holy Hour on 
that day for you and thus offer a seamless week of Ho-
ly Hours for you.  We give you this gift for a year’s 
time. This is not an exclusive group, and if others learn 
of these efforts and desire to offer Holy Hours, this will 
be welcomed.  

Do you have additional questions, please give Judy Van-

denberg (402-643-4117) or Gloria  (402-643-3421) in 
the church  office a phone call. 

PCCW Looking For Fresh Fruit 

The PCCW is requesting 
fresh fruit that is in season 
for our upcoming pie fund-
raiser! Fruit can be placed 
in the kitchen refrigerator. 

Let us know when you drop off the fruit by 
calling or texting Janice Peery at                 

402-641-2323 or emailing at 
jmp@stewireless.com 

RCIA  begins in September 

We will begin September 9th and meet each Monday evening until East-

er.  Everyone is   welcome to attend and I will use the book “The Faith 

Explained” as our text.  Please RSVP so I can get enough copies of this 

book for our journey in the Catholic Faith.   

Father Jansen and his Dwight 
Assumption parish family        

cordially invite you to join them 
for their annual Czech Festival 

Dinner on : 

Sunday, July 21st  

For more info, 
please see the     

bulletin board in 
narthex for flyer. 

Ministry 
of Moms 

July 
Schedule 

July 12 - Milford Splashpad 9:30-11:30 

July 17 - Milford Splashpad, 9:30-11:30 

July 26 - Milford Splashpad, 9:30-11:30 

July 31 - Milford Splashpad, 9:30-11:30 

For more info, call/text Emily                  
402-640-7144 

The next SPIRIT ’25 planning 
meeting will be Wednesday, 
July 10th @ 6:30 and all are 

welcome to join! 

CCD TEACHERS NEEDED FOR 2024-25 
There will be more information in upcoming    
bulletins regarding the grade levels needing CCD 
Teachers. Pray that the Holy Spirit will touch the 
minds and hearts of the men and women that 
God is calling to guide His children this year. 

 Mary, Mother of Jesus, 

Bless all priests and give them a special place in your 
heart. Give them a piece of your heart, so beautiful and 

pure and immaculate, so full of love and humility, so 
that they, too, can grow in the likeness of Christ.  Dear 
Mary, make them humble like you, and holy like Jesus.  

Amen. 

http://www.formed.org
mailto:denise-ray@cdolinc.net
mailto:jmp@stewireless.com

